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Foodservice Information 

COVID-19 School Closure 

Updated April 24, 2020 

 

During the period of school closure, Nettleton School District Foodservice Department 

will provide meals for students. 

The meals will be curbside pickup and will be located at the awning between Nettleton 

High School and Nettleton Upper Elementary School. 

• Beginning Wednesday, April 29, meal pickup will resume.  The schedule will 

change as follows: 

o Pickup days will be Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday: 10:30 - 12:00 

▪ Monday (Monday & Tuesday meals) 

▪ Wednesday 

▪ Thursday (Thursday & Friday meals) 

▪ There will be NO Tuesday or Friday pickups 

A child must be present in the vehicle to pick up a meal.  

This program is open for children from ages 0 - 18.  Children do not have to be 

students in Nettleton School District to receive a meal. 


